
26 James Street
Oxford
OX4 3AA

22 May 2000

Dear Charlie,

We wanted to let you know that early this
morning Julia Claire was born.  She weighs 7lbs
2oz, and she and Harriet are both very well. 
The birth took place at home, as planned.  

It would be wonderful to see you, so feel free to
come and visit and meet Julia Claire whenever you
want.  (It might be best to give us a ring first,
though).  It would be great to catch up on your
news too.  Give my regards to all your family, I
haven’t seen them for such a long time. 

Looking forward to seeing you,

Nick


